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1.  The message boards were ordered last week. We are hopeful but can’t guarantee 

that they are delivered in time to use for market days. 

 

2. We have had a few meetings with KorTerra on updating our notification practices for 

utility standard and emergency locates. 

 

3. The business park East of North Main ST. and South of HWY 94 lighting concern. 

 

-34 total streetlights of which 18 are out. I have gotten an estimate from Nickels    

Electric switching to LED but waiting for an estimate from Alliant. 

 

 

 


